
2020-2021 School Year 

ATTENTION JUNIORS & SENIORS 

In the past the Southern York County School District has denied requests for student directory 
information.  As a result of the recent Every Student Succeeds Act federal legislation section 
444(a)(5)(B) of the General Education Provisions Act, Susquehannock High School will be 
required to supply student directory information upon request.  The information supplied will 
consist of the student’s name, address and telephone listing.  (Please note:  unlisted telephone 
numbers will not be supplied.)  This information is to be given to military recruiters and higher 
institutions of education. This information is also routinely given to graduation apparel 
companies, vocational and technical schools and collegiate scholarship organizations. 

Susquehannock High School hereby gives notice that such information will be provided unless 
permission to release this information is denied in writing.  The form below should be used to 
deny this request of information.  Such action must be taken and received by the Counseling 
Office by Friday, September 4, 2020 after which the information will be released as requested. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

I DO NOT WISH TO HAVE MY CHILD’S INFORMATION RELEASED 

Child’s Name (Please type or print.): __________________________________ Grade:_____ 

Parent Signature________________________________________Date___________________ 

Please return to: 

Counseling Office 
Susquehannock High School 

P.O. Box 128 
Glen Rock, PA  17327-0128 

Susquehannock High School  
Kate Miklos, School Counselor 

Erin O’Connor Rudman, School Counselor 
Matthew Shervington, School Counselor 

Courtney Koons, School Counselor 

P. O. Box 128, Glen Rock, PA  17327-0128
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